
 

 

 Thursday, February 4, 2016 at 6:00pm 

 

 

You are invited to join City Schools for an 

important discussion regarding Cross 

Country’s status in the 21st Century Buildings 

Plan/school renovation project.  

  

Staff, parents, partners and community 

members are strongly encourage to attend. 

 

The meeting will be held in the school 

auditorium. 

 

 

  

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY   

ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 
6100 Cross Country Blvd, Baltimore, Maryland 21215 

21st Century School Buildings Project 

 

 

21st Century School Buildings Program 

Baltimore City Public Schools 

(443) 642-4600 www.baltimore21stcenturyschools.org 


